
September
News

Important Dates

Thank you for coming to Open House! 

September 18th

Progress Reports 
For Quarter 1

September 27th

Fall Fitness Day

October 12th

End of Quarter 1

Kindergarten
Newsletter 

Kindergarten	students	have	been	
working	very	hard	the	past	few	weeks	to	learn	
classroom	routines	and	expectations.	They	have	
been	practicing	important	skills	and	social	
problem	solving	that	will	help	them	have	a	
successful	experience	all	year.	

In	language	arts,	students	are	practicing	
the	letters	found	in	their	classmates’	names	
during	the	“name	game”	each	day.	They	are	
practicing	how	to	hold	a	pencil	correctly,	and	
how	to	write	a	story	using	pictures.	

In	math,	students	have	been	focusing	on	
numbers	0	– 5.	Students	are	working	on	writing	
these	numbers,	representing	them,	and	finding	
the	smaller	parts	in	the	numbers.	Students	are	
also	learning	number	games	to	help	their	
number	sense	improve.	

Kindergarten	Newsletters	will	also	be	
posted	on	the	Allen	Village	Website	under	

the	Newsletters	tab.	

iPads: Students	will	
begin	to	use	their	iPads	
this	month	for	math	
and	reading	practice	
programs,	projects,	and	
work	portfolios	where	
students	take	photos	
and	videos	of	their	
work.

Pencil	Grasp:	A	note	about	correct	pencil	grasp	was	
sent	home	during	Open	House.	If	you	notice	your	
child	holding	pencils	or	crayons	differently,	please	
help	them	practice	the	correct	way.	
Homework:	The	calendar	in	the	front	of	the	folder	
tells	you	the	homework	for	that	night.	Please	
complete	homework	using	pencil only,	unless	it	
specifically	says	to	color.	


